



Principal's Message

Welcome back to what promises to be an exciting brand new school year here at Our Lady of Fatima. We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your resiliency, patience and understanding as we have been working on final preparations, particularly with respect to staffing and classroom organization.

Similar to the start of previous new school years, Our Lady of Fatima has experienced a numerous amount of transitions in terms of staffing beginning from late last year to literally the middle of the first week the current 2025-2026 calendar year. Embedded within this newsletter is a description of the teacher assignments indicative of the most recent adjustments.

We will continue to follow a balanced day schedule at Our Lady of Fatima Catholic School this year similar to the timelines we adhered to last year. We have included a copy of our balanced day for your review embedded in this newsletter.

We kindly remind you to follow our routines with respect to initiatives such as our drop off and pickup times germane to student arrival and dismissal, making appointments with the office to request specific inquiries or the sharing of information and finally adherence to the expectations governing our "kiss and ride" program while accessing and departing from the parking lot. You are strongly encouraged to access our newsletter and monthly calendar online at Niagaracatholic.ca website under the school's tab to stay informed of various activities and events that are taking place within each month of the calendar school year.

September is highlighted by a "meet the teacher curriculum night" and the development and organization of our Catholic School Council.

Happy New Year, we are so happy that you are back or you are just joining Our Lady of Fatima school community. We look forward to working with you in promoting our shared goals with respect to student achievement, spiritual development and the fulfillment of their enormous potential.

Yours in Education, Mr. Dagenais

Principal Our Lady of Fatima School

Classroom Assignment

Kindergarten 1: Mrs. Pemberton/ Mrs. Cerminara

Kindergarten 2: Mrs. Anderson

Kindergarten FI: Mme Lohr/ Mme Fajta

Grade 1 FI: Mme Mikhail

Grade 1/2: TBA

Grade 1/2: Mrs. Costantini

Grade 2FI: Mme Labbe

Grade 2/3 FI: Mme Pingue

Grade 3/4: Mrs. Wilson

Grade 3/4 FI: Mme Miller

Grade 4 FI: Mme Lavoie

Grade 4/5: Mrs. Khnanisho

Grade 5FI: Mme McLauchlin

Grade 6FI: Mme Aleksiejuk

Grade 6/7: Mrs. Biamonte

Grade 7FI: Mme Guay/ Mr. Vinc

Grade 8FI: Mme Guay/ Mr. Vinc

Grade 7/8: Miss Alaimo

Student Information Forms

The Student Information Forms will be coming home before the end of the first week. It is very important that you review this and make any changes to personal information or additional contacts. Please send the forms back to school no later than Friday, September 12th.

September Food Days

Thursday, September 25th - Pizza Day



Elementary Standardized Dress Code Policy

Please take a moment to review the Standardized Dress Code.



302.6.10 - Elementary Standardized Dress Code Policy AOP.pd

Download 155.5 KB

Public Health Newsletter

Please click the link below to access the Public Health September newsletter



Public Health Newsletter.pdf

Download 285.6 KB

Fall Spiritwear Orders

Click the link below to order your spring spiritwear.



Spiritwear Orders

Safe Arrival

We kindly ask that you continue to report your child's absence through the Safe Arrival program. You can do so by using:

- (1) website https://go.schoolmessenger.ca
- (2) using the mobile app SchoolMsgr
- (3) by calling 1-844-287-6287

Please use the following link for the parent instructions: School Messenger Link



School Cash

If you are new to the school, please use the following link to set up your account https://ncdsb.schoolcashonline.com/ and click Register.





Christina Balah

Christina is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters